
CRIMINAL JUSTICE COORDINATING COUNCIL MINUTES 

West Square Building, 505 Broadway Street, Room 213 

Baraboo, Wisconsin      Thursday, January 18, 2018 

 

Members present: Marty Krueger, Kevin Calkins, Judge Reynolds, Judge Screnock, Jeff Bindl, Lewis Lange, 

Cathy Warwick, William Wenzel, Dan Brattset, Jerry Strunz and Clark Pettersen  

 

Members absent: Jay Englund, Ryan Ramnarace, Annette Kuhlmann, Leonie Dolch, Ellen Allen, Bryan 

Basham, and Judge Klicko  

 

Others Present: Alene Bolin, Regina Baldwin 

 

The meeting was called to order and certification of Open Meeting compliance was given at 3:32 p.m. Motion 

by Pettersen, second by Screnock to adopt agenda. Motion carried.  

 

Approval of the minutes of the previous meeting tabled until next meeting.  

 

Public Comment:  Carly Lincoln- HCN District 2 Legislator 

 

Communications:  None 

 

January CJCC Report:  Baldwin welcome as Program Manager   

 

ATTIC OAR Report: Campion/Nelson 

 

Discussion: NACO, ask counties to recognize presence of people with mental health in jail and make efforts to 

reduce  

 

Standing and Sub-Committee Updates: 
a. Adult Justice Systems – Chaired by Strunz: no meeting, next is 2/7/18 

b. Treatment Court Subcommittee – Chaired by Judge Screnock; invited Health Department, moving forward with 

OWI court. First OWI participant starts 2/2/18. 

Motion to add representative from Public Health Department to the Treatment Court Committee by 

Calkins, second by Reynolds.  Motion carried. 

c. CCR/SAR Team – Rick Spoentgen: Joint finance approved six months influx with membership looking to recruit 

d. Juvenile Justice Systems – Chaired by Bindl: have not met since last CJCC meeting, next meeting is 1/31/18 

e. System Mapping – Chaired by Kuhlmann: Couldn’t meet this month 

f. Data Collection – Chaired by Krueger: no meeting, next is 2/21/18 
   

Next meeting and agenda items: 

 

Date and Time: February 15, 2018    3:30 p.m.  

  

Motion by Lange, second by Brattset to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted; Regina Baldwin, Criminal Justice Programs Manager  


